s

COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shippms,
71, Fenchurch Street, EC. 3.

20th September, 1932.

Dear 3ir,

I duly received the confirmation copy of
your letter of the 20th July regarding the case of the
s.9, "HAGOYA MARU", Messrs, 1iteubishi Zosen Kaishe Hull
No. 503, and have to acqualnt you that the original letter
and reports and cortificate referred to therein have not
yet come to hand,.

In the circumstances I shall be glad if you will
be so good as to send copies of the documents in question,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

H. Jasper Cox, Esde.,

KOBE.
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